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Renfrew County and District 2021/2022 Flu Campaign Update 

Renfrew County and District Health Unit (RCDHU) continues to work with primary care and 
community partners to provide flu shots across Renfrew County and District.  

Starting in November, anyone 6 months of age and older who lives, works or goes to school in 
Ontario is eligible to receive their annual flu shot. Please watch RCDHU’s website  for upcoming 
information on local clinic dates, locations, and other details.  

You can book your flu shot online by visiting RCDHU’s 2021-2022 Flu Campaign webpage. 
Residents are encouraged to book their appointment online, however if a person is unable to 
register online, they can contact RCDHU at 613-732-3629 Ext. 509 or 1-800-267-1097, Ext. 509. 
Residents are asked to leave one message with their name and phone number, and someone 
will return their call as soon as possible. 
 
Residents are encouraged to be vaccinated against seasonal influenza at a place and time 
most convenient for them. Pharmacies, primary health care providers and Renfrew County 
and District Health Unit will be offering flu shots throughout the month of November and 
beyond to all people aged 6 months and older who live, work or go to school in Ontario 
 
For more information visit RCDHU’s website at https://www.rcdhu.com/ .  
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